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Comments: These roads are vital to the outdoor and hunting communities. Please don't  shut down our roads.

This will only further hinder the recreational activities that have relied on them causing a loss of revenue to

maintain it all. I know us hunters and outdoors people would be happy to increase a fee to help maintenance

costs or to supplement whatever may be needed instead of closing these roads thank you for your time.


